

Opt-Out of Photographic/Video Image Use

ONLY RETURN THIS FORM IF YOU **DO NOT** WANT YOUR CHILD'S PHOTO USED

Student Name (Print):	ID #:
Parent/Guardian Name (Print):	
Parent/Guardian Signature:	Date:

Wood County Schools <u>DOES NOT</u> have permission to use photos or videos of my student in any media, including but not limited to Social Media (Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, YouTube, etc.), Newspaper/Television Media or on Wood County Schools Website or other School Websites.

ONLY RETURN THIS FORM IF YOU **DO NOT** WANT YOUR CHILD'S PHOTO USED



Dear Parents/Guardians,

Wood County Schools is sending home a new **Opt-Out** form for Photos/Social Media. **Only fill out and return this form if you DO NOT want your child's image used in local media or online.**

Forms sent home at the beginning of this school year caused confusion as some families returned the forms believing they were giving permission to use a student's photo. Wood County Schools apologizes for this confusion.

Parents who wish to **OPT-OUT** their child should fill out and return this form even if they returned the previous form. Otherwise just ignore this form.

If there are any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me either by phone or email and I will do my best to address your needs.

I look forward to showcasing the hard work, achievements and creativity of Wood County Schools students during the 2021-22 school year.

Thank you,

Michael Erb Communicatios Coordinator Wood County Schools 1-304-420-9663 merb@woodcountyschoolswv.net